
Welcome! 
 

3390 South Puckett Road   Buford, GA 30519   (770) 945-5865   www.zionhillbuford.org 

 

We are glad you are here! It is our prayer that you are blessed as you worship our Lord here at 

Zion Hill Baptist Church. 
 

August 29, 2021 
 

Deacon of the Week: Randy Thornhill (404) 402-1658 

 

Message 
 “The Lord’s Supper” 
 Matthew 26: 26-30 
 Danny Newbern  
 

Announcements  
 

LORD’S SUPPER 
We will partake in the Lord’s Supper on Sunday, August 29 at 11:00a.m. Invite someone to come and 
worship with you during this special time as we remember what our Lord did for us on the cross. Please 
pick up your sealed cup and wafer in the lobby before entering the sanctuary.  
 

FAMILY CARE TEAM MEETING  
The Family Care Team will be meeting on Tuesday, August 31 at 11:30a.m., in the conference room 
across from the office, after the Ladies’ Prayer Team. We ask that everyone on the ministry team please 
be present for the meeting.  
 

OFFICE CLOSED  
The church office will be closed on Monday, September 6, in observance of Labor Day.  
 

CHRISTIAN LITERATURE 
All Christian literature for the month of September and the new quarter is available at the welcome desk. 
This includes magazines, prayer guides, Open Windows, and Sunday School material.  
 

DONATIONS  
There were donations made to the building fund in loving memory of Corine Clark and Jim Collins by Pat 
Collins; Hayden Weaver and Bernice Weaver by Chris and Ashley Youngblood. There were donations 
made to the building fund in honor of Mildred Browne and Danny and Caroline Newbern by Pat Collins.  
 

COUNTING TEAM  
August 29: Cam & Kim 
September 5: David & Bobbi 
 

OFFERINGS:  
August 22, 2021                         
Budget Received: $2,493.00 
Building Fund: $1,040.00 
Give $2: $409.00 
153rd Anniversary Offering: $2,142.00 
Christmas Backpacks: $50.00 
Total Offering: $6,134.00 
 

 


